## NORTHERN VIRGINA SAIL AND POWER SQUADRON

## Minutes of the General Membership Meeting

April 13, 2021

The meeting was conducted in a Zoom format.

Commander Patrick Sowers opened the meeting at 1935 with a quorum present.

The following Bridge Officers were present:

<u>COMMANDER:</u> Patrick Sowers; <u>EXECUTIVE OFFICER;</u> Charles Hurley, JN; <u>TREASURER:</u> Fred Zugay, JN; <u>SECRETARY:</u> Evelyn Alls, P; <u>MEMBERS-AT-LARGE</u> <u>PRESENT WERE:</u> P/C Alan Hart, AP; Lt Denise Robinson; <u>OTHERS PRESENT WERE:</u> P/C Richard Durgin, JN; Lt Jean Durgin, AP, P/C Gale Alls, SN;

Lt/C Fred Zugay has arranged for NVSPS to hold a picnic at the Fairfax Yacht Club on Saturday May 22, 2021. Squadron Vessel Safety Examiners will offer courtesy VSC's to FYC members and the general public.

Individuals will provide their own food and beverage, wear face masks, and practice safe distances protocol. We will return to FYC on October 16, 2021 for our annual Oktoberfest.

Fred submitted his monthly report on NVSPS bank balances: checking \$1,878.43 and savings of \$1,670.19.

Lt. Claire Wyngaard, P suggested we plan a canoe/kayak rendezvous.

The April Executive Committee Meeting was cancelled. The May general membership meeting was rescheduled as a combined meeting with the Spring Picnic, 5-22-21 at FYC, 10721 Old Colchester Rd, Lorton, VA.

Meeting adjourned at 2050

Respectfully submitted,

/s/

Evelyn Alls, P

Secretary